
PROVINCIAL REPORT OF CALIFORNA BY PROCONSUL Q. FABIUS 

MAXIMUS 

Q. Fabius Maximus proconsul patribus conscriptis omnibus senatui et rei 
publicae s. p. d.  

1. Number of current Nova Roman citizens in your provinces:  

At last count 12.  We lost members during the pandemic who moved out of the 

province as well those History students from the various Universities that 
graduated.   We also had one death.  The new Census will give a clearer picture. 

2. Web addresses of the main internet forum of the province, and all 

additional provincial forums that are public.  

Alas since the death of Cornelius Sulla we have no Website  As the one who 
originally started it while living in Cali, he was the one who maintained it. It 
lapsed and was closed after his death.  I have just discovered this lack and will 

rectify it.  I’ll report to the Senate when it is finished. 

2.1. Monthly average number of messages in the main provincial forum.  

We have no Provincial Forum.  Again it would be tied to our website. 

2. 2. Average number of Nova Roman citizens posting per month.  

2 Roman citizens, but only to the NR Forum, itself. 

2.3. Total number of members (citizens and peregrini combined) in the 
provincial forum.  

See 2.1 

3. Number of those real life gatherings in the reported period in which at 

least 5 citizens of the province participated: 

None since the Pandemic in 2021. 

4. Reenactment groups that officially cooperate with the province (friend, 
allied, or fully Nova Roman legions; allied or fully Nova Roman gladiatorial 

groups) and other type of partnerships: 

Legio IX Hispania.  Based in San Diego. 

Legio VI  Victrix      Based in Los Angeles 



  

5. Names of all candidates for the governorship.  

Again, since we have no Provincial Forum, contacting citizens at this time is 
next to impossible. 

REPORT ON ALL EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES 

As the Senate knows Cali was hit hard by the pandemic and the State forbade 
all closed area meetings unless you are masked and you must be 

vaccinated.  Rather then deal with the situation of who is vaccinated or who 
isn’t, I thought it as best to suspend all contacts for the time being.  And as the 

B.2 variant cases are on the rise as of March,  it appears it was a prudent 
decision on my part. 

 


